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S.A.L.T. - Students sought out volunteer work with our community in mind. S.A.L.T 
was able to make three trips after school this semester to help set up the food pantry 
for next day's service at CBS Food Pantry in Cicero. They explored the ideas of why 
people would need this kind of support and where food at the pantry often comes 
from. They worked to move and set up nonperishable items at their designated tables 
and selected different items each week to set up. 



Adventure Club - The Adventure Club had a busy second semester with students 
partaking in many engaging activities! Our first trip was our skiing trip to Lisle, IL. 
We focused on team building and problem-solving activities. We went to Chinatown 
to experience a different culture! Our last camping trip adventure was the canoeing 
trip to Michigan

 



Student Council – On April 25th, Student Council hosted Freshman 
Center’s Student of the Month Breakfast, celebrating our outstanding 
Mustangs with their families and a delicious breakfast. 


